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Gandhi Memorial College organizes orientation programme 

 

The Career Counseling cell, Gandhi Memorial College, Srinagar organized a one 

day orientation programme for the newly admitted students of BA/B.Sc/B.Com 1st 

Semester (Batch 2022) in the College Auditorium on the eve of Teachers Day. 

The main objective of the event was to make students aware about the college code 

of conduct, create awareness about the various curricular and co-curricular 

activities that help them in their overall development. 

In her presidential lecture, the principal, Prof (Dr) Asmat thanked Rohit Kansal, 

Commissioner Secretary, Higher Education Department for implementing the New 

Education Policy whose gist is the holistic development of students. Prof Ghulam 

Jeelani, Convener Admissions, gave a detailed presentation on New Education 

Policy. Dean Arts, Science and Commerce also delivered lectures. 
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